From: Jerry Norquist <jlowellnorquist@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 1:54 PM
To: wzehr@eou.edu
Subject: Thanks

Wilson, on behalf of the United Community Partners and the community of Halfway, I would like to thank you and your class for the work done on the Pine Valley water project. You and your students have given us a lot to think about and that is important to the process. Keep up the good work and we hope there is the opportunity to work with you on future projects. 
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